
Project Update: September 2016 
 
The project is progressing well. Training for enumerators was conducted at PALISEP office in 
Loliondo mid-September 2016. Our two experienced enumerators Daniel Turuni and Mark 
Talash (part of the Enguserosambu Community Forest Trust) are helping with the data 
collection. Household surveys are conducted in four villages of Ng’arwa, Orkiu juu, 
Enguserosambu and Naan. The data collection for household survey is ongoing and expected 
to be completed by end of September. Once it is complete, data analysis and report writing 
will commence.  
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